
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Terri has been volunteering with us for almost nine 
months, coming in a couple of days a week and on events to 
help out with our adoptable cat population. Terri is such a joy 
to work with – she even deals with some of our most 
annoying members of the public with a smile (and always 
talks up our long-termers). She caught on so quickly to the 
cat enrichment routine that she has taken on some training 
when I need help! She gets to know every cat and gives the 
staff valuable information about their personalities that we 
don’t always have the time to glean ourselves. 

She is eager to help our animals in any new way we offer, 
and we’ve been fortunate to have her recruit her equally 
vivacious daughter, Liz, to join the volunteer team as well! 
Right now, Terri healing from an injury, so please wish her a 
speedy recovery because we miss her! 

 


